From: ARB Shore Power Regulation

To: Renee Yarmy

Cc: Csondes, Angela@ARB; Chris Hamlin; Sophie Silvestri; Joe Stuyvesant; Michael LaFleur; Joel Valenzuela; Josefina

Khalidy; ARB Shore Power Regulation

**Subject:** RE: Port of San Diego- At Berth Terminal(s) and Port Plan

**Date:** Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:26:27 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

## Dear Renee,

CARB staff are reviewing the Port and Terminal Plans for the Port of San Diego, and have identified a minor additional piece of information we need in order to deem the Plans complete. We note that the Plans provide the number of vessel *visits* expected to use the planned control strategies, which is much appreciated, but we also need the number of vessels expected to use the strategies (as required by section 93130.14(3)(B) of the Regulation). We would like to request you to kindly resubmit the Plans with the revised information for CARB's record so that we can deem these Plans complete.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks and best regards,
Nicole Light Densberger
Staff Air Pollution Specialist
Marine Strategies Section | Transportation and Toxics Division
California Air Resources Board
Phone (VOIP): 916-790-9176

Email: <u>Nicole.LightDensberger@arb.ca.gov</u>



From: Josefina Khalidy < jkhalidy@portofsandiego.org>

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 3:11 PM

**To:** ARB Shore Power Regulation <shorepower@arb.ca.gov>

**Cc:** Csondes, Angela@ARB <acsondes@arb.ca.gov>; Chris Hamlin <Chris\_Hamlin@pashanet.com>; Sophie Silvestri <sophie\_silvestri@pashanet.com>; Joe Stuyvesant

<jstuyvesant@portofsandiego.org>; Michael LaFleur <mlafleur@portofsandiego.org>; Joel Valenzuela <jvalenzu@portofsandiego.org>; Renee Yarmy <ryarmy@portofsandiego.org>

**Subject:** Port of San Diego- At Berth Terminal(s) and Port Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon CARB staff,

Please find enclosed the At Berth Terminal and Port Plan on behalf of the Port of San Diego.

If you have any questions, comments, or feedback please do not hesitate to reach out to Renee Yarmy. Her contact information is listed in the attachment.

Thank you,
Josefina V. Khalidy
Principal, Maritime Business
Port of San Diego